
Wednesday May 31, 2017 
Sheraton Toronto Centre, 123 Queen St W, Mezzanine Level, Ontario 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION  

DEADLINE: 

May 1, 2017 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: 

May 19, 2017 

Overview: This event is an opportunity to share your primary health care relevant research in a 
welcoming and constructive atmosphere. The conference will expose participants to the latest in peer-
reviewed primary health care research in Ontario.   Hosted by the INSPIRE-PHC Program.  

Please join us! 

Registration Rates   

(includes HST) 

$101.70 - Non-presenting attendee 

$84.75 - Presenting attendee 

$56.50 - Non-presenting student 

Free - Presenting (lead) student or patient/

community member presenter 

Contact Information: Dr. Moira Stewart (Lead)   

Staff: Leslie Meredith or Sandi Richard, Phone: 519-

661-2111 x22012 or  x22136     Email:  phcs@uwo.ca  

Who Should Attend? 

 Ontario researchers interested in primary 

health care (PHC) and grad students/residents 

 Decision-makers/clinicians practicing in PHC 

 Policy-makers in the area of PHC or  health 

system integration 

 Patients/Community Members interested in 

PHC research 

Featuring 

Distinguished Lecture: The Aging, Community and 
Health Research Unit: Key Messages related to 
Community-Based Primary Health Care Interventions 
(Drs. Maureen Markle-Reid and Jenny Ploeg, 
McMaster University) 

Keynote Address:  The Use of EMRs for Quality 
Improvement will be discussed including a panel 
with clinician, patient, policy, and researcher voices. 
(Sonny Cejic, Tracey Carr, Joshua Tepper and Karen Tu) 
 

Workshops 1) patient engagement in Patient-
Oriented Research (POR)  and 2) primary care 
measures at the sub-region level with facilitation 
from a research and policy perspective 

As well there will be up to 20 poster and 24 oral  
presentations on recent/ongoing research in the 
Primary Health Care field.  

For more information please visit:   

www.trilliumresearchday.com   

Important Information 
 This event is an important forum for exchanging ideas 

and networking with PHC researchers from multiple 
disciplines across Ontario. 

 

 Research can be ‘in progress’.   
 

 If you have had a patient or community member 
involved in your research, please consider including 
them as a co-presenter. It is important to hear their 
experience with the process first hand.  

 

 Family Medicine residents & graduate students from 
relevant PHC disciplines encouraged to attend.  

 

 Limited travel grants are available for PRESENTING 
students/residents/patients/community members.  

 

 One-day event from 9 am to 4 pm 
 

http://www.trilliumresearchday.com/

